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(Brighton, MI) TAZ Networks of Brighton, Michigan and Nimble Systems of Ann Arbor, Michigan today 
announced that two firms are combining. The combined entities will do business under the TAZ 
Networks name.  

The owners of both managed IT service providers described the merger as a “six-way win” benefiting 
both firms’ clients, staff, and owners.  Both organizations have been in business for over 17 years and 
provide services to a similar customer base. 

According to Tavis Patterson, President and co-owner of TAZ Networks, “Nimble Systems is a perfect 
partner for us.  We share the same values of honesty, integrity, discretion, and a total focus on customer 
service and satisfaction.”  Carol Shulman, COO and co-owner of Nimble Systems, added that “this will 
benefit our clients tremendously by making available more resources and more kinds of services.  We’ve 
known Tavis for years and view him as he views us: a perfect partner.”  

Both firms are of similar size, so the merger effectively doubles TAZ Networks, the surviving 
organization. 

All staff from both organizations are expected remain, though Nimble Systems’ Ann Arbor office will 
eventually close as staff are consolidated in the TAZ Networks office in Brighton, MI.  All clients will be 
served from the Brighton office. 

Both organizations provide managed information technology services to smaller organizations with 15-
500 users.  Services include fully outsourced IT; managed, cloud and project services; IT assessments; 
compliance services; and virtual CIO consulting.  For more information, call 810.335.2280 or visit 
https://www.taznetworks.com. 
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